
	

	

	

	

	

	

May 1, 2020 

Dear LCC Senior Families: 

Over the course of the last week, we finalized a number of items, including procedures regarding locker 
clean out, return of school items and student pick up of items such as caps and gowns. 

On Monday, May 11, SENIORS ONLY should adhere to the following times/procedure: 

• You may pick up your personal effects and caps and gowns from 9-12 or 1-3  
• You will enter through the back entrance, (fire escape) and remain in the old gym, no more than 5 

at a time.  
• You will need to return your school issued textbooks, iPad/charger/cord/cube, athletic uniforms 

and pay all fees before you will be issued your cap & gown. There will be stations set up for you 
to return all school owned items. You will be given back all your personal effects from your locker. 

• You will NOT be permitted to leave the old gym for any reason and will be asked to leave as soon 
as materials are returned/collected to keep the process moving. 

• School officials will be wearing gloves and masks. If students have access to masks, please wear 
them for the time of the exchange. 

Directions for commencement plans are being finalized and will be sent in the coming week or two. As I 
am sure many of you are aware, there was a great deal of back and forth about graduation guidelines 
this week from Governor DeWine and the guidance sent out from the Ohio Department of Education, but 
we finally have a clear direction on how we can proceed. We are doing everything we can to make the 
Senior farewell meaningful and engaging while staying within the guidelines issued from the Governor, 
the Ohio Department of Health, and the Department of Education. We are looking forward to celebrating 
your graduation June 14!  
 
Blessings, 

 

  
 
Mrs. Williams 
Principal/CEO ‘98 
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